<<Organization Logo>>




<<Date>>


Dear <<organization name>> employee,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Did you know more than 117,000 people in the U.S. are currently waiting for a lifesaving organ transplant?  And more than 700 of those waiting are Oklahomans.

On average, 79 people in the U.S. receive a lifesaving organ transplant each day. But everyday 22 will die, because there are not enough organs available for transplant.

Recently, I joined with more than 11, 000 workplaces and committed <<organization name>>’s efforts to a national campaign Workplace Partnership for Life (WPFL). The goal is straightforward: to increase the number of people who sign-up to be organ and tissue donors on state organ donor registries.

The WPFL promotes donation education in the workplace and creates opportunities for individuals to sign up on state registries and save lives through organ and tissue donation. Since its inception in 2001, Workplace Partners have helped register more than 580,000 new donors in the U.S. 

The WPFL campaign asks only one thing of us as a workplace partner: to offer you, our employees, the educational information and materials that should help you make a donation decision. Over the next few months, we will provide you with several opportunities to learn more about organ and tissue donation and opportunities to join the registry.

We appreciate the generosity of those who have already registered to give the gift of life, and I encourage others to participate in this vital campaign!

For more information about organ and tissue donation, donor registration, and the Workplace Partnership for Life, please visit www.organdonor.gov.

Sincerely,

<<Leader Name>>
<<Organization Name>>

